
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

“So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to live your lives in him, rooted and built up in him, 
strengthened in the faith as you were taught, and overflowing with thankfulness.  Colossians 2:6-7 

HOME BULLETIN for Wednesday, November 27, 2024
IN THE NEWS: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Thanksgiving from all of us at 
Hull Christian School 

 
Thanksgiving Break 
There is a 11:55 AM dismissal today, November 23, to 
begin our Thanksgiving break. There is no school 
Thursday or Friday. 
 
Reminders 
*Shorts are not allowed to be worn December – 
February. 
*If temperature feels like 30 degrees or below – a 
winter coat, hat and gloves are required for recess.  
Please make sure your child has the right clothing at 
recess to stay warm.  
 
1st & 2nd Grade Christmas Program                            
On Tuesday, December 12, at 7:00 PM, Hull Christian 
School’s 1st and 2nd graders will present a Christmas 
program, "Sounding Joy," in the school gym.  This 
event will feature a selection of songs and 
performances that reflect the joy and meaning of 
the Christmas season. For those who cannot attend 
in person, the program will be livestreamed so you 
can join us from home. 
 

 

*SCRIP* 
                 Order Date   Pick Up 
       Monday, December 2 Friday, December 6 
      Monday, December 9 Friday, December 13 

Menu ~ December 2 – December 6 
     Monday 

Tater Tot Casserole, Roll & Fruit 
Tuesday 

Cream Chicken, Fries, Fruit & Baked Beans 
Wednesday 

Breakfast Pizza, Cinnamon Roll, Fruit & Yogurt 
Thursday 

Mini Corn Dogs, Fries, Fruit & Green Beans 
Friday 

Italian Dunkers, Goldfish, Fruit & Veggie Tray 
*This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 

Kitchen Help 
Tuesday, December 3 – Sara Vande Griend 
Thursday, December 5 – Ashley Van Engen 
 

Calendar 
Thursday, November 28 – Friday, November 29 
                                *NO SCHOOL – Thanksgiving Break 
Monday, December 2  - Boys Bball 3:30 – 5:00 
Tuesday, December 3 – Chapel 8:30 AM 
    *wear chapel t-shirts 
     - Basketball Game vs SCCS 
           Girls-Away/Boys-Home  
Wednesday, December 4 – Girls Bball Practice 2:30-4 
Thursday, December 5 – Basketball at Sheldon 
           Girls and 8th Grade Boys 
Saturday, December 7 – Girls Basketball Tournament 
Monday, December 9 – Education Committee 7:00 
     - Boys Bball Practice 3:30-5 
Tuesday, December 10 – Girls Bball Practice 3:30-5 
Wednesday, December 11 – Girls Bball practice 2:30-4 
Thursday, December 12 – 1st & 2nd Grade Christmas   
                                                      Program 7:00  
       - Boys Basketball Game at  

          Hull Prot – 7th 4:00 /8th 8:00 
Friday, December 13 – PK Parents Day 



 

 

NICSTO Update 
This year our goal is to collect $135,300.  We have 
collected $34,017.  If you or someone you know 
would like to help out HCS AND receive a 75% direct 
tax credit for their contribution please have them 
contact school as soon as possible.  
 
Scrip Being Used for HOT LUNCH and TUITION 
Our Scrip program is set up for parents and others in 
the community to purchase gift cards and 
certificates for local and national businesses.  A 
percentage of the sale comes back to the 
participant in a designated family account.  Most 
often the funds are used to help pay a portion of a 
child’s tuition.  We want you to know that these 
funds can also be used to pay for a student’s   HOT 
LUNCH ACCOUNT.  If you would like to make this 
change, please contact Teresa Fedders 
(scrip@hullchristian.com) and your Scrip funds can 
begin to pay your child’s hot lunch bill. 
 
Bus Reminder 
Please contact the bus driver if your child will not be 
taking the bus in the morning or afternoon.  Please 
contact your child’s teacher if they are not taking 
the bus in the afternoon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


